
The Zoning Hearing Board meeting for tonight, 

September 23, 2021, will be continued to another date. 

Please watch our website and the newspaper for further 

correspondence. The continued case is:  

 

Case 21-003Z – An application has been filed by 
ART Mortgage Borrower Propco 2010-4 LLC 
requesting a variance to §255-17.F, to exceed the 
maximum height of seventy five feet (75ft.) to one 
hundred fifty feet (150ft.) in the (I) Industrial 
Zoning District.   

 

Thank you.  


